
Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 118
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting
3 East Miller Senate Office Building
Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee,

I am in support for collective bargaining rights as it will allow me and others to be able to sustain
ourselves while teaching a full teaching load as well as aid me in the progression towards my
doctorate. We cannot live without being able to adequately sustain ourselves especially given the
current state of the world and the raging COVID-19 pandemic. This is how you show us we are
valued by allowing us the opportunity to be able to live without the pressures and stressors of job
precarity as well as health precarity. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Rahma Haji
Graduate Assistant, WGSS
University of Maryland, College Park
2239 Kirk Ave , Baltimore, Maryland 21218
rahmaahaji@gmail.com


